
 

 

Killeeshil Community Centre Concert – Sunday 11th December 

 
Dear parent/guardian, 
 
There will be a rehearsal for the school choir on Sunday the 11th December at 12 noon 
sharp. The rehearsal should last for about 30 minutes. Children should be collected at 12:30 
sharp at the community centre. If your child can not attend this practice due to prior 
arrangements, please contact the school to let us know. 
 
On Sunday evening (11th December), the concert will commence at 8:00pm. The children 
should be dropped off no later than 7:30pm. Please make sure your child goes to the toilet 
before leaving the house and is wearing Christmas coloured clothes. We kindly request that 
children do not wear Christmas hats/large headbands etc as this could restrict the view of 
other children. When your child arrives at the Community Centre on Sunday evening, they 
should make their way to the room behind the stage (opposite the toilets). 
 
Please ensure the songs are learnt off by heart – Oh Come All Ye Faithful, Silent Night 
(including an Irish verse) and Rudolph The Red Nosed Reindeer. 
 
The school choir will be performing first. After their performance, the children will be 
escorted to reserved seats in the front rows. Parents/guardians should collect their child at 
the first interval. It will be the parents’/guardians’ responsibility to supervise their child after 
the interval. 
 
Please note: Parents do not need to purchase an admission ticket for children performing in 
the choir. 
 
Kind regards, 
Louise Quinn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


